Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Sent: Thursday, February 26, 2009 3:55 PM
To: Kiernan, James

Subject: R0O2466 Schedule extension

Based upon Chevron’s request, the schedule for work plan submittal for case RO2466 is extended from February 27,
2009 to March 11, 2009. As discussed during the telephone conversation between Robert Speer of Chevron, James
Kiernan of CRA, and Jerry Wickham of ACEH, Chevron is requesting an extension in order for a new Chevron project
manager to review the work plan. The project is apparently being transferred from Chevron’s low risk portfolio to the
regular portfolio for terminals. Alameda County Environmental Health wants to emphasize that this project should be
given high priority. We wish to move this project forward without delay. We have agreed to this schedule extension to
March 11, 2009 in order for the new Chevron project manager to comment upon the work plan and avoid later
submittal of a work plan addendum that requires a second round of technical reviews and delays implementation of the
proposed work.

Regards,
Jerry Wickham

Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist
Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parklway

Alameda, CA 94502-6577

phone: 510-567-6791

Fax: 510-337-9335
jerry.wickham@acgov.org

Online case files are available at the following website http://www.acgov.org/aceh/index.htm
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